
 TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

Telephone (615) 741-2904 | Toll-Free 1-800-342-8359 | Facsimile (615) 741-5015 
www.tn.gov/tpuc | www.facebook.com/tennesseepuc 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243-0001 

NOTICE OF FILING
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DATE: January 13, 2022 

The December 16, 2021 letter to the Hearing Officer from Jackson Energy Authority 

(“JEA”) stated that both JEA and Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association (“TECA”) have had 

productive discussions with Jackson Sustainability Cooperative (“JSC”) regarding the discovery 

issues and many of the issues have been resolved. In the letter, JEA indicated it was waiting for 

additional information from JSC. On January 5, 2022, JSC filed supplemental discovery responses 

in the docket file.  

In an effort to move this docket along in an efficient manner, the relevant parties are 

directed to file an update on the status of the discovery issues by January 28, 2022.  

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 

Monica Smith-Ashford, Hearing Officer 
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